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Dear Parents, 

 

As I am sure you are aware, the area of Canvey where our school is situated is part of a Big 

Local Lottery Grant area.  As a school, we have been working with the Big Local Lottery 

on a project to renovate our nature and pond area.  We are hoping work on the renovation 

will start very soon but we need to raise some funds in order to fully realise our plans and 

put a bridge over the pond. 

 

The Environment Ambassador team, who have been consulted throughout the planning 

stages, have come up with a Bridge Building competition to raise the money for our school 

bridge.  By Thursday 16th May, each class will have designed and made a prototype bridge 

for the competition.  We would like to invite you into school between 3.00 pm and 6.00 pm 

to see the completed bridges and to vote for your favourite. 

 

Each bridge will have a donation pot and the bridge that gets the most donations will be 

declared the winner (so please start saving your pennies)  

 

To raise funds towards the project, there will also be a cake sale. 

 

There will be representatives from the Big Local Lottery at school for you to talk to and 

learn more about how you can get involved with our school environment projects and other 

local initiatives. 

 

We look forward to showing you our bridges on 16th May. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Environment Ambassadors 
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